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Welcome back to the
2017-2018 school year i

The school year has begun but it still feels like summer.
We have some great outdoor events planned for BRMES this Fall.

Our First Quarter PTA meeting will be September 7th at 8:00am in the Cafeteria. We will share
thoughts and ideas about programs and activities that benefit BRMES! We will also discuss the
upcoming Tortoise and Hare event.

It’s not too late to join!

If you did not have a chance to join the PTA during Open House you can sign up online at
www.BRMESPTA.com or you can get signed up at our first meeting.

It's a great way to feel more connected with the school and support our students and staff.

What we are working on for September... Check out our PTA
website!

You can join and pay

. . membership dues ONLINE!
Friday, September 15th is We will also keep it updated

the Tortoise and Hare with PTA events and
walk-a-thon. This is our volunteer opportunities.
largest fundraiser to collect Check it out!
money for teacher grants. www.brmespta.com

Contact us or come to the
first Annual PTA meeting if Yov Shovlde
you would like to volunteer to Hpe vs f
help make this a fun time for Fapesp
“PTA of Barbara R. Morgan
Elementary” for current
updates and community events.

all! Look for items coming home with your child.

Join us Friday, September 15th for the

Fall Bike-to-School Day. Meet at the Post
Office and be ready to ride at 7:45AM.
Helmets will be required. Contact PTA if you
would like to volunteer to help our kids learn P
the safest way to get to school on their bike. e

Once again we are collecting
Boxtops.

Please have your student bring
any Box Tops you have collected.

Questions? Comments? Contact your PTA - BRMESPTA125@gmail.com


http://www.brmespta.com/
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